Warsh Mail

LVC students enjoyed a full week of enrichment at the start of June. Following limited opportunities for trips and
visits over the last couple of years, it was fabulous to see students benefiting from a varied programme of fun
opportunities outside of the classroom.

While Year 11s were busy with their GCSE exam series, all year groups were experiencing extra-curricular activities
including a range of day trips for Year 7s and 8s. Highlights included the Nuclear Races, an extremely muddy assault
course, bush craft workshops, a visit to Dance East in Norwich and hosting Year 6s from Linton Heights to showcase
Year 7s’ performance skills.

Year 9 students enjoyed a week’s residential, either exploring cultural sights of London, engaging in water sports in
Dorset or enjoying a week in the Peak District, having adventures with their peers.

Meanwhile, our Year 10 students had the option of a week of activities at a PGL site in Lincolnshire or a work
experience placement. I'm proud of the responsibility shown by LVC ambassadors in varied workplaces and to all of
the students that engaged brilliantly with the week’s enrichment programme. It’s a testament to LVC staff
commitment that we could organise so many trips.

We are looking forward to our Prom celebrations taking place on the College site on Friday 1%t July. Our Year 11s
have shown incredible resilience during their lengthy exam series following disruption to their education. It will be
lovely to be able to welcome parents and members of the community to observe the students’ arrivals this year.




